
Important Reminder
Changes to TriCare:

As a reminder, effective January 1,
2025, ASPA will no longer be contracted
with TRICARE, as services will transition

to TriWest.
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Classified Ad Posting

January 2025
Happy New Year!

ARIZONA STATE PHYSICIANS ASSOCIAITON 

New Partnerships Formed

As a member of ASPA, we would like to offer
you an exclusive opportunity to post a
classified ad on our website. This service is
designed to facilitate connections between
members and help you find what you need
quickly and easily.

Are you looking to sell medical equipment,
find a new provider, or advertise a job
opening? Our website provides a platform
for you to reach out to other professionals
in the industry. By posting your ad on our
site, you can tap into the collective
expertise and resources of our
membership and expand your network.

Renewal of Fraud, 
Waste and Abuse
Training for 2025:

Attention all providers: As we prepare
for the upcoming year, it is important

to note that all providers will be
required to renew their Fraud, Waste,

and Abuse (FWA) Training for 2025.
This training is crucial for maintaining
compliance and ensuring the integrity

of our services.
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If you have any further questions
or concerns regarding posting a
classified ad on our website,
please do not hesitate to reach
out to Karen Ellington at
karen@azspa.com. She will be
happy to assist you with any
inquiries and ensure a seamless
posting experience.

Credentialing
Update With Health

Choice:

ASPA Needs You! 
Take a Leadership Role!

We’re excited to announce that nominations
are now open for the 2025 Board of Directors!

ASPA is seeking dedicated Board Members
who are passionate about promoting the

interests of physicians and healthcare
providers.

This is your opportunity to bring your vision
for the future of healthcare to life and take
control of your professional journey. If you

are ready to make a difference or know
someone who would be a great fit, we

encourage you to reach out!

Please contact Karen at karen@azspa.com to
nominate yourself or a colleague.

We want to inform our members that
Health Choice is now contracted with

ASPA and has transitioned credentialing
in-house for ASPA providers. If you are

interested in opting in for a contract
through ASPA, please complete the

AZAHP Application. 

Once completed, you can send your
application directly to Health Choice, or

simply email it to Karen at
karen@azspa.com, and she will ensure it

is forwarded to the plan.
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